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Message from Mr Sparrow 

Hello to one and all, I hope you have had a good week. 

We bring to a wrap another week back in school. It has 

been great to see children in their own clothes today in 

support of Children in Need. 

This might apply to you 

The government has made funds available through its Household Support Fund to support families, by offering 

additional help towards household costs associated with the increased cost of living. 

In County Durham, we are again making this support available as vouchers, which you can choose to spend at 

ASDA, Morrison’s, Sainsbury’s, and Tesco. As an eligible family, you will receive £70 per child that is eligible for 

Free School Meals to help you keep the children in your household fed and warm over the coming weeks. 

Below is a link which will let you choose which supermarket(s) you want your vouchers for. You can either 

choose one supermarket or you can split your money across more than one, however, you MUST choose 

enough vouchers to use the full £70 all at once. Once you have checked out, you will not be able to change 

your choice. 

To help you through the process we have also attached a guide and the following information: 

· Safari 

· Using the Safari browser can cause issues with redemption, please use a browser such as Microsoft Edge or 

Google Chrome and/or a different device if you are experiencing an issue. 

· Order delivery time 

· ASDA – 3 working days 

· Morrisons – 3 working days 

· Tesco and Sainsburys – 1 working day 

· Working days are Monday to Friday. 

· Customer Contact 

· After an order has been placed, please allow the above timescales for delivery before contacting the 

Customer Care Team. Please use the live chat on the redemption site or email if you have an issue. 

After placing your order, please look for an email from digitalrewards@bhn.select-your-reward.co.uk which will 

contain your vouchers. This email can often go into your SPAM or TRASH folder so keep an eye on that too. 

Vouchers can be printed or shown on a mobile device. 

 

Nursery 

Today the children walked to St Clare’s church to lay their 

poppies they had made at the War Memorial. The children 

all showed great pride and respect in laying their own 

poppies as we placed them in the flower bed in front of 

the church, where they will be visible to those walking or 

driving past. We took time to look at the war memorial 

and the poppy wreaths that were laid at the parade 

yesterday. 

After this we went to the bus stop and waited for the bus 

to take us around our local area. It gave the children the 

opportunity to see points of interest, talk about parts of the 

town that they recognise and talk about their local 

environment. It was a lovely way to see our local area and 

share this experience with our nursery friends.  

 

Key Dates – Autumn 2 

12/11/24 – Wear own clothes day (children in need) 

12/12/24 – Whole school Glow Show (Christmas Jumpers) 

17/12/24 – Christmas fair 

18/12/24 – Christmas Dinner day (Christmas Jumpers) 

19/12/24 – Disco/Party Day (Christmas Jumpers) 

20/12/24 – Break for Christmas 

 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


